
From: katy stewart  
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 8:53 AM 
To: Stephen Baugh; telliot@islandstrust.bc.ca; Timothy Peterson; Mikaila 

Lironi 
Subject: Asland and Tracee Carey’s Zoning Bylaw Application  
 
To all it may concern  
My name is Katy Stewart and I am a full time resident of Lasqueti Island. I am writing in support of 
Asland (John) and Tracee Carey and their dock application. I would like to see this approved. There are 
very few docks around Lasqueti and being an island they are of great importance for both safety and 
convenience. Asland and Tracee have been generous in allowing others to use this dock and it is an asset 
to the area.  
I would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding 
application number 
 LA-RZ-2023.1 LTC   
Best regards  
Katy Stewart  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


